
April 1, 2025

Ms. Cai Yonglian
Vice President
University of Shanghai for Science and Technology
Shanghai, China

Dear Ms. Cai,

On behalf of the council, it is my great pleasure to invite you and your delegation to visit the Bay Area during

September 20 to September 24, 2025. The Bay Area Council welcomes your delegation of four members to meet

with relevant partners in the US and foster collaborative exchanges.

We understand that the purpose of your visit is to facilitate exchanges between regions in the United States and

Shanghai and explore opportunities for further enhancing exchanges and cooperation in the field of academic

and cultural exchange, and internationalization of higher education.

Below is a list of the delegates who we understand will likely take part in the trip to the US:

Name Gender Date of Birth Job Title

Yonglian Cai F 1968/7/10 Vice-President

Zheng Zhang M 1971/7/20 Deputy Dean, Sino-British College

Xiaoling Zhu F 1971/6/8 Director, Department of Physical Education

Qian Zhang F 1985/9/4 Specialist, International Affairs Office

We understand that the delegation will cover all costs related to travel, accommodation, medical and incidentals

related to this trip. We will work with your team on the arrangements of the visit. Please kindly arrange your visa

applications at your earliest convenience.

We are confident you will have an enjoyable and productive visit and we look forward to welcoming you in San

Francisco.

Jennifer Zou

Vice President of Global Initiatives & Head of Operations, China

Bay Area Council


